
March 27, 2013

Dr. Craig Little
Chairman
Council on Chiropractic Education
8049 N. 85th Way
Scottsdale, AZ 85258-4321

Dr. Little,

The Movement for Chiropractic Quality and Integrity wishes to acknowledge the receipt of 
our invitation to the CCE Forum on April 27, 2013, but respectfully declines the invitation. It 
is clear to us that the CCE is merely following the recommendations of  its USDE consultant 
and dotting the I's and crossing the T's in order to get re-recognition by the U.S. Secretary of 
Education while continuing to have complete disregard for the concerns and input provided 
by a large segment of  the chiropractic profession. We will not continue to be a part of a one-
sided conversation that has no meaningful intentions or solution-based dialogue. To date we 
have been active participants in all CCE sponsored “Stakeholders” meetings and have been 
present at CCE semi-annual meetings with no change in the status quo. Apparently the con-
cerns of  a great percentage of the profession are not sufficient to warrant the sincere atten-
tion and action of the CCE.

May we remind you at this time that the IFCO, FVS and MCQI collectively extended an invi-
tation to begin a dialogue immediately after the December 2011 NACIQI hearing. That re-
quest to date has gone unmet.

Should the CCE wish to truly engage in a dialogue beyond comments restricted to three 
minutes and that is aimed at solving the current crisis in chiropractic education, we are will-
ing and open to participate.
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